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Protest Intent to Approve Conditional Use Permit for 592 Saint Edwards Avenue, Attn: Bobby Latino

From Charles Williams <cwtax@ymail.com>
Date Sat 10/12/2024 5:51 PM
To CurrPlanwebmail <CurrPlanwebmail@ci.salinas.ca.us>

CAUTION: This message originated outside of the City of Salinas email system. Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Latino:

I am writing to protest the operation of a business at 592 Saint Edwards Avenue, Salinas, CA.  On the
grounds that this is a residential area and people live here.  The notice I received states there will be 7 to
14 employees living there, but it doesn't state what type of business it is, no mention at all.  Also I have
heard from neighbors that it involves 14 large trucks to be parked on the street that will be coming and
going at all hours of the day and night, and our streets are already impacted by too many cars with very
little parking available to the people who already live here.  The business should be put in a commercial
area not in a residential neighborhood, such as Laurel Heights.   I have lived in this area for over 33 years,
and want to stay quiet and safe.  Again no commercial business in our residential neighborhood.
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